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Hello DVFRC Families! 
 
As the school year winds down and the countdown to summer break begins, the DVFRC 
is pleased to make a couple announcements regarding our center.   
 
• Bike Rodeo — Please don’t forget our Bike Rodeo is on Friday, April 25th from 3:00-

5:00pm at our Desert Winds location. The City of Phoenix Police Department will be 
on-site to conduct a bike rodeo promoting bicycle safety. Participants will need to bring 
their own bicycle and helmet to attend this event. Parents must also attend with their 
child. Enter to win a new 12-inch bike and helmet! 

 
• New Location—The DVFRC will be leaving Desert Winds Elementary as it is being 

repurposed as a Public Day School. Beginning in June, our center will be housed at 
Desert Sage Elementary, located at 4035 W. Alameda Road (39th Avenue, between 
Pinnacle Peak and Happy Valley). We will begin our move in May, so there will be no 
classes that month. Be sure to keep a lookout for our summer newsletter as our 
classes will begin again in June.  

 
• Health Clinic at Sunrise Elementary— School-Based Health Centers, an affiliate of 

Abrazo Health Care, has opened a health center at Sunrise Elementary. Sunrise is 
located at 17624 N. 31st Avenue (between Union Hills and Bell). The center will offer 
basic primary care services to children ages 2 to 18. They also provide preventative 
and restorative dental services to children ages 4 to 18. You can reach the center at 
602-246-5597 for information and appointment scheduling. We have attached the 
health center flier for more information.  

 
• First Things First Parent Survey— The DVFRC and First Things First (FTF) invite 

you to participate in a brief survey to learn how the DVFRC and FTF can better share 
information with parents and caregivers. We thank you for participating in this survey, 
which is available in both English and Spanish, and does not ask for your name or 
other personal information. Your responses and input are a great help to us and First 
Things First.                                                                                                                
Use this link to complete the survey: https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/R9G7PHT  

 
As always, we thank you for your continued support of the Deer Valley Family Resource 
Center and we look forward to seeing you and your families at our classes during summer 
break.  
 

Sherie, Lynne, Tanya  


